
Buffalo Cemetery Committee 
January 26, 2022 

 
 

A. Call meeting to order: 5:15 pm 
B. Roll Call  

Ted Teel and Austin Miller 
C. Fencing 

Discussed who the west fence belongs to.  Asking Mike Janecek if he knows since he did 
the cemetery mapping.  If not, looking into having it surveyed so they can move forward 
on removing and replacing the fence. Chris Thornton suggested offering to buy the 
adjacent property and putting in a privacy fence.  Bringing it to Council. 

D. Ground Maintenance 
Dirt pile is gone. Would like to figure out how to keep the dirt pile yet conceal it from the 
public. Trees are all down, just need to ground stumps this spring. 

E. Mapping 
Discussed the new cemetery map and how to display it.  Came up with 3 choices of display 
cases.  Chris Thornton from the Historical Society has offered to purchase the case and 
get the map printed.  Bringing it to council to ok. 

F. Sign 
  Josh Ferkel suggested moving the rules sign over towards the building.  The Catholic  
 Cemetery informed Josh that the sign was blocking their cemetery and impeding on a few  
 Graves. Chris Thornton also suggested that if the new map sign is big enough, they could 
 put the rules in there.  

 
H. Public Input 
  Judy Blessing brought up the fact that the State is raising the $5 fee for examination to  
  $10.  Asking council to come up with an ordinance to add the extra $5 to the purchase  
  Price of new lots.  
I. Adjournment 
  Meeting was adjourned at 6:00 pm 


